
I oppose SB bill 941 and SB 525 for the private person buying and selling their 
personal firearms. 
 
A criminal is not going to follow these laws that are pointed at my second 
amendment rights, under the guise of protecting me?  Hardly, they are anti-gun 
bills pointed at law abiding citizens. 
 
Kathleen Millican 
 


